(PLEASE FILL OUR YOUR NAME) POLICY NUMBER
ADDRESS

PHONE NUMBER AND EMAIL ADDRESS


Re:	Access to Providers of My Choice Dear Patient Services, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing today to urge (YOUR HEALTH INSURANCE COMPANY) to support  all the licensed health care professionals who are qualified to provide health care in our state. I also encourage you to take similar actions in other states where you offer health care coverage.   

As you know, Section 2706 of the Affordable Care Act, "Non-discrimination in healthcare," was passed to make sure that licensed providers are reimbursed for their services. I am disappointed that (YOUR HEALTH INSURANCE COMPANY) has not yet complied with this law. 

(PLEASE WRITE YOUR PERSONAL EXPERIENCE ON HOW MASSAGE THERAPY BENEFITS YOU)

I strongly believe that patients are best served when we have access to providers of our choice, who are licensed by the state and with whom we have had a positive, beneficial relationship.  This access is very important to me. 

I would like (YOUR INSURANCE COMPANY) to cover the services of myself , and my co-workers; not just because of Section 2706, but because they treat, cure, and prevent many conditions from becoming worse.  

I can be reached at (YOUR NUMBER). I look forward to your response. I have also included information about the Non-Discrimination in Healthcare Act to support my request.  

Sincerely, 
(YOUR NAME)
